
Turnbull’s building code will ban companies from 
Government work if their EBAs contain any of the 
positive clauses that our industry and your union 
are proud to have negotiated for!
•	Limits on ordinary and overtime hours? 

•	Limits on use of labour hire? 

•	Limits on use of casual labour? 

•	Fixed RDOs? 

•	Limits on overseas workers? 

•	Apprentice ratios? 

•	Measures to encourage the hiring of older workers? 

•	Measures to encourage more women into the industry?  

•	Union stickers on hard hats? 

•	Union Flags?

AN ATTACK ON YOUR EBA!

THE CFMEU WILL ALWAYS FIGHT BAD LAWS!
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WHEN INJUSTICE BEC
OMES LAW, 

RESISTAN
CE BECOM

ES DUTY.

When they passed the ABCC with the help of 
Senators Hanson, Xenophon and Hinch, the 
 Liberals also passed into law their Building Code.

The Building Code outlaws many clauses in fairly 
negotiated EBAs. This has the effect ofmaking 
employers who sign these agreements ineligible for 
Government Construction work. 

The code effectively blackmails companies. They 
can still negotiate in good faith with employees, 
and enter into lawful EBAs, but if they do, they will 
be banned from tendering for lucrative Government 
construction contracts.

The Liberal’s  building code is a thinly veiled attack 
on workers and their conditions. 

Before the Federal election in 2016 ,  
Malcolm Turnbull made it clear that if  
elected, he was planning on targetting  
the wages and conditions of construction 
workers. In an interview with Alan Jones 
 in the week before the election Turnbull 
 was asked:  
 

 

“They’ve secured a 15% pay 
rise across 3 years with some 

of Victoria’s biggest builders...
who is going to stop these 

excesses?”

“WE WILL 

STOP THAT”
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